
I am opposed to SB 2087.


Only the North Dakota state veterinarian and ND State Board of Animal Health should serve as 

administrators and allocators of a premise identification program to prevent a breach of 

confidentiality.


The phrase, "authorized administrator," should be stricken from the bill because the bill in no 

way defines what an authorized administrator is.  How, and by whom, will an administrator be 

authorized?  What is the criteria for authorizing an administrator?  It is far too broad and 

undefined and provides an avenue for a possible bad actor to obtain confidential records.


